
From: Danny Varat
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/19/2018 2:11:31 PM
Subject: Report

This is a report on National Board Certified Teachers. The sender claims it validates their positive effect on 
student performance and retention. Please see if you can find it in there.


http://www.cedr.us/papers/working/CEDR%20WP%202015-3_NBPTS%20Cert.pdf​
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